HAWKE’S BAY POWER CONSUMERS’ TRUST

MEETING RECOMMENDATIONS — 2 December 2024

Submission to Electricity Authority

Trustees agreed that they would not make a submission to the Electricity Authority’s
proposed changes to connection pricing and processes rather they would confirm their
support for Unison’s submission.



